
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF THE STUDENT HEALTH ADVISORY 

COUNCIL UPDATE AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
DATE: July 17, 2012          
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Ms. Henri Lewis, SHAC Liaison, will present an updated recommendation from the 
Student Health Advisory Council.  The Board has received the Plan under separate 
cover. 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Student Health Advisory 
Council’s update and recommendations. 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez      Henri Lewis 
Superintendent of Schools     Director of Title II  
         
 
 


